
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9th November 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

National Anti-Bullying Week – Odd Socks Day  

 

Here at Carleton High School, we always support national Anti-Bullying week, which this year 

commences on Monday 15th November 2021. The week launches with Odd Socks Day on the 

Monday, a nationally recognised event, which is promoted by the Anti-Bullying Alliance and which 

hundreds of schools throughout the country participate on an annual basis. 

 

We encourage all students to wear odd socks on this day to celebrate our differences. Odd Socks 

Day is designed to be fun and is an opportunity to encourage people to express themselves and 

celebrate their individuality and what makes us all unique.  

 

Yours faithfully  

 

Mr J Payne 

Assistant Headteacher  


